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Clement Court 
 

The year 5 children who visited Clement Court on Tuesday 9th July continued to build some 
lovely relationships between our school and the residents.  

As always, the children were excellent representatives for Beech Hill and a real credit to 
themselves, their families, the school and the wider community. It was a pleasure to see 
the children reading with such care, enthusiasm and interest as well as getting to know the 
residents. The children take genuine interest in the residents and the stories that they 
choose to share.  

We are very proud of all of the year 5 children who have visited Clement Court this year 
and look forward to it continuing next year. 

OPAL Project 

Our Outdoor Play and Learning project, to       
enhance the playground experience for all      

children, will start fully in September 2024 and 
our hopes are that it will change the way we think and how we 

play together.  
 
To facilitate this project, we are looking for families to     

donate items to support us as the project grows and to      
enhance your child’s playtimes.  

 
We are looking for donations of the following items which will 
enable your children to enjoy a wider range of play             

experiences during playtime  
 

Any donations need to be in good working order - 
not broken or damaged. 
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Attendance Update 
 
This week’s attendance is above the national average but below our 
school expectation (96%) - this is mostly due to leaves of absence. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that we strongly 
advise families not to arrange extended holidays during term time. 
Please ensure that you contact Mrs Farhat plenty of time in advance of 
any holiday/extended leave abroad being booked.  May I remind you 
that we cannot approve any leaves of absence  above 10 days.  Thank you 
very much for your support with this matter. 
 
If you would like to discuss your child’s attendance, please contact Mrs 
Farhat Hussain, Attendance Officer.  
 

TT Rockstars Most Improved 

Accuracy 
 

Year 2 -  Fabricio P (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Larissa R (Mexico) 

Year 4 - Michaela Z (South Africa) 

Year 5 - Muhammad Ur-R (Denmark) 

Year 6 - Hassan H (Tanzania) 

 

Class with the fastest average speed 

per question 

Tanzania 

Secondary School Admissions 
 

If your child is currently in year 5, it is now time 

to apply for their secondary school place. 
 

To apply, please follow the below link: 

Calderdale Admissions 
 

Letters have been sent to all parents via Seesaw 
with further information. 

 

 

Beech Hill School’s 5 Star 

Kitchen 

Following an environmental health inspection 
on Thursday 12th July, we are pleased to say 

that Beech Hill Kitchen has retained it’s 5 
Star hygiene rating. 

 

Congratulations to all the ladies 

in the kitchen!  
 

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/year-transfers


Dinner Menu w/c Monday 15th July 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 
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